
26.06.24 Residential 
04.07.24- Sports and Family Day-
family and friends invited 
09.07.24- 11.07.24- Climbing Trip for
years 1-6 (Reception are having their
own little special day in school) MORE
INFORMATION TO FOLLOW
10.07.24 Leavers service at the
Cathedral (no parents)
17.07.24 Leavers service at St Peters
with Rev.Rhodes (parents invited)  
9.15am at church 
23.07.24 Leavers assembly - all
parents invited
24.07.24 Last day of this academic
year and the traditional leavers arch-
2pm 
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Busy, busy week...
There has been a hive of activity in school this week and our teachers and support staff
have all been so busy. It is that time of year where you are finishing off one academic
year and all that brings with it but then beginning to organise the next academic year-
staffing, handover, new pupils and timetables etc. It is a very busy but extremely
enjoyable term. One of our flexi Year 6s worked out that they only have 17 days left at
Huxley and when you put it that way- you can really see why it is such an extremely
busy term! So much to do in such little time. Year 6's have started their leavers video -
the wigs have been released from storage so lots of fun to be hard
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With God’s love we can fly

C L U B S

T U E S D A Y -  Y E A R  6  C L U B  W I T H  M R S  G O U R L E Y
( E X C E P T  F O R  1 8 T H  J U N E  W H I C H  W I L L  B E  M O V E D
T O  1 9 T H  F O R  O N E  W E E K  O N L Y )
T U E S D A Y -  C H O I R  W I T H  M R S  F E A R N L E Y
W E D N E S D A Y -  T H E A T R E  C L U B  W I T H  M R S  P A V I A
T H U R S D A Y -  P E  C L U B  W I T H  M I S S  R E Y N O L D S  

We have lots of exciting events planned for the rest of the term. One of these being a
climbing trip for pupils in Years 1-6. Reception will be having their own fun event in
school along with our new Reception children who are attending on a transition day. 
You will receive a letter about the climbing trip next week- please ensure that you sign
and return  it asap. Many thanks 
We also have Mr Egypt coming back for a visit which the children really enjoyed a few
years ago. 
we are also welcoming our hatching chicks again soon too. For those of you who are
new to the school- this is an ethical hatching process and we work closely with our
Hens4Hire company on this. They chicks return to Hens4Hire HQ (the farm!) after
hatching and they then in turn will become wonderful hens at other school when they
are old enough to go. 
In addition, we have a wellbeing day in the pipeline, residential and sports day to boot...
so lots of fun to be had. 

. 
SWIMMING- Please note that this year we are doing a taster session for years 3 and 4 in
swimming - this will be on Thursday 27th June. Please ensure you have signed the forms
that come home and that your child has a swimming kit on that day. 

MUSIC- On the 2nd July, our external music provider, Janet from Edsential’s Music Hub
would like to invite parents in to hear the wonderful music the children have been
learning whilst doing their brass lessons. Some children have been learning tenor horns
and others have been learning the trombone. You are welcome to the hall on 2nd July
from 9.15 to come and listen. We hope you enjoy! 

. 


